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Friends and Supporters of RCA:

The time is nearly upon us once again to dust off the clubs for another fun-filled RCA Golf Outing.  This event, as always, supports our college scholarship program. Our success is based on your continued support of the Claims Association.  We are extremely appreciative of everything our sponsors have done in the past and hope to build on that this year.  I have enclosed a sponsorship application which lists the multiple ways you can get involved with this great event.  Some of you have already confirmed renewing your sponsorship so no need to send in an application as I already have you set up.  One item not listed is the need for one more Beverage Sponsor so if you have an interest in this please contact me or any of the committee members.  Everything enclosed is also available on our website www.raleighclaims.org.  You can visit the site and view pictures from last years outing as well as get information concerning this year’s event scheduled for May 20th.  Sponsorship levels have changed a little since last year with the inclusion of the Scholarship Fund Sponsor which gives those supporters who can’t make it out to man a tent an opportunity to help fund a young person’s college endeavors.  There is also the Door Prize Sponsor level which is a crowd pleaser year in and year out.  If you can come out and enjoy a beautiful Friday on the golf course remember that the Tent Sponsor positions are extremely limited so please do not wait if this level of sponsorship works for you.  We hope you can continue your past sponsorship this year or possibly expand your contribution.  Of course there is no better way to expand than to put together a team and reap the rewards of the event you so graciously help to make happen?

Please refer to the attached for a list of ways to get involved in what promises to be a great day of golf that will pay dividends to our sponsors in marketing themselves to existing and potential customers.  Everyone on the committee and with RCA looks forward to working with you this year.  Feel free to contact any of the committee members on the attached form with any questions you may have on the best way to get involved and we look forward to seeing you on May 20th.

Sincerely,

RCA Golf Committee

SPRING GOLF OUTING











